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Wednesday January 3, 2024

159 E.4TH Street

THE FOCUS

As we welcome Winter Break, may it bring you a sense of peace
and calm. Looking back at the year 2023, we take pride in the
victories we achieved: a remarkable 8.5% increase in COLA, full
payment of Kaiser benefits, and the removal of service caps that
had long restricted us. We also witnessed the appointment of
new union leaders and observed improvements in Special
Education language. However, as we step into the year 2024, we
face significant hurdles that require our unwavering solidarity
and collaboration. As we head into mediation PEA is awaiting
the California Public Employment Relations Board for our
mediator. We must come together and organize, starting
immediately. Keep an eye out for the upcoming PEA Town Hall
Meeting and Strike Vote. For more information, please visit the
PEA website: PEATEACHERS.ORG

In solidarity,
Celia Medina-Owens

PEA President

925-432-0199                president@peateachers.orgcom

#WeArePEA      #WeAreCTA

UPCOMING

PUBLIC INSTAGRAM
PRIVATE FACEBOOK

PRE-REGISTER
HERE!

https://peateachers.org/
http://bit.ly/3OyL2PN
https://forms.gle/GSXjwuf3bhqLmVCB6
https://forms.gle/GSXjwuf3bhqLmVCB6

